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CONTACT DETAILS/CODE OF PRACTICE
Dear Parent/Carer

The information in this document is confidential and will only used in case of emergency or if we need to discuss any issues relating to your child.  Please complete all sections on the attached form.  Thank you for your assistance.
· We are an OPEN ACCESS project.  Our duty of care starts as soon as The Warren Youth Wing is open for the evening and the young people are signed in and remain in the building. If the young people go out onto the field or the Multi Use Games Area Courts, they must sign out and THEN OUR DUTY OF CARE STOPS. Young people are free to sign in & out as they choose.
· If staffing levels allow, then the outside Multi Use Games Area & Playing fields may be supervised during organised team sport sessions and therefore any young people signed in & using this area during the team sports are under the duty of care of the youth team. 
· If staff levels remain at 4 then we can only supervise the young people inside The Warren.
· If a situation occurs with young people outside The Warren and they have not signed in, then the duty of care is with their parents. 
· Our duty of care ends as soon as The Warren closes or the young people have signed out. We will ask if the young people have a safe way of returning home, but it is not our duty of care to ensure they get there.
· Young people will be supervised whilst taking part in activities.  However, whilst the Youth Workers will take all reasonable care, they cannot be held responsible for any injury that may occur.
· Any language or behaviour that is offensive to any person or group will be actively challenged
· Some of our activities take place outside, we cannot be held responsible if the young person is not appropriately dressed.
· We cannot be held responsible for any personal items brought into or left outside The Warren

	The Warren Code of Conduct

	The Warren Policies

	· Please show respect to all staff, volunteers, visitors and other users of The Warren
· Please show respect for the building and use all equipment appropriately
· No alcohol or illegal substances allowed.
· No smoking in or around the building or in the courtyard area
· No threatening, aggressive or violent behaviour
Any breach of the above code will result in the young person being asked to leave immediately and a phone call being made to parents/guardians.  The police may also be called for serious breaches.
	· All staff and volunteers are subject to DBS checks

· Staff cannot be held responsible for any young person once they have signed out of The Warren
· Centre staff reserve the right to refuse entry to The Warren
· From time to time, photographs or videos will be taken and used on display boards or advertising in promotional publications or the internet.  In accordance with the General Protection Regulation (2018), please indicate on the form whether you permit your child to be photographed or filmed.
Any photos or videos will not include personal information for the child.
We will only use images of children who are suitably dressed.
We will not store/use images in the event of the project ending.


For any information about the Centre and our activities please contact the Centre Office, Hatch Warren Community Centre, Longcross Lane, Basingstoke, RG22 4XF or phone 01256 811262 / 842111 or email vicky@hatchwarren.org
Contact Details & Medical Info

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM IN BLOCK CAPITALS                               
Name of Child: …………………………………………..…………………Male/Female…………………………..
Address:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………….Postcode ……………………………………….

Date of Birth………………………………..........................................................................................................
Name of Parent/Guardian:………………………………………………………………………............………….
Telephone Home:……………………………..………Mobile:……..………………………………………………
Additional Contact Name and Number:………………………......................................................................
If you would like to be contacted by email regarding information related to The Warren events, please tick here and provide your email address 

Email…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Name of Doctor………………………………………...
Phone number…………………………………………….
Surgery Address:……………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Does your child have any special needs/medical conditions?




YES/NO

Does your child have any allergies/dietary restrictions?





YES/NO

If you answered YES to either of the above please give details:……………….……………………...
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Do you consent to medical treatment being administered to your child, in your absence, in an emergency?










            
YES/NO

Can plasters be applied to your child if necessary?




            
YES/NO

Do you consent to photographs/video footage being taken of your child for publicity or display purposes?









                                   
YES/NO

I understand that The Warren is not responsible for my child once they have signed out or left the building.

Signature of Parent/Guardian……………………………………………..Date:……………………………………
This information may be used to contact you regarding The Warren but will not be passed on to third parties in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation (2018)









